Auction Committee Annual Report 2021-2022

We held two auctions during this period. A fall on-line only auction raised $6,014.69 and an in-
person, live auction held in May 2022 raised $11,808 for a total of $17,822.69. We fell just short
of our annual goal of $18,000. We thank the people who volunteered on this committee:
Gretchen Luke, Barbara Taylor, Jim Flowers, Joe and Linda Powers, Bob Stimson, Franklyn
Moreno and his kitchen crew, Bill Baker and Frank Mathews (bartenders), Lisa Evanylo for
helping us keep the records in order, Jennifer Bailey for helping with checkout, and Deb
Dickerson for coordinating all of the kids programs during the auction.

Molly McClintock and Irene Peterson co-chaired this committee along with the assistance of Joe
and Linda Powers. No further events are in the planning as Molly and Irene are stepping down
from leadership on this committee. The Emerald Level of Auctria, our online auction website,
will expire May 30, 2022, but we will still have access to past auction records.



